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TOWN OF TUFTONBORO  
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NH 03816 

Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 
www.tuftonboro.org 

 
Selectmen’s Work Session  
Final Minutes                                    Friday, December 9, 2022 
9:00 am – Tuftonboro Town Offices 
 
Present: Chairman William Albee, Selectman Guy Pike, Selectman Robert Murray, Phil Bennet, Andrew Shagoury, 

Eric Law, Dianne Drown, and Administrative Secretary Cami Wakefield 

 

ZOOM CALL 

The call began at approximately 9:07am. Eric Law of USDA discussed with Selectmen and Phil Bennett what the 

options and expectations could be for the Police Station project. The project is set to move forward as planned. 

 

The call ended at approximately 10:00am 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Cami Wakefield  

Administrative Secretary 

http://www.tuftonboro.org/

